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ACCPD Investigating Shooting 
 

On October 16, 2021, at approximately 6:40PM, the Athens-Clarke County Police Department 
responded to the area of Hickman Drive regarding a shooting. Upon arrival, officers located a 23-year-
old male and an 18-year-old male that had been shot. Both victims were transported by EMS to a local 
hospital with non-life-threatening injuries. 
 
The investigation is ongoing. Anyone with information regarding this incident is asked to contact 
Detective Johnson at (762) 400-7060 or via email at paul.johnson@accgov.com. 
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